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To Commemorate the Work of Mrs. Laurie Stein Marsh, and to Congratulate Laurie on her Retirement from Leadership
Columbus

WHEREAS, in August 1991, Mrs. Laura Stein Marsh began her tenure at Leadership Columbus; and

WHEREAS, Her role as executive director of Leadership Columbus allowed her to share her knowledge and expertise in
the leadership arena with community champions; and

WHEREAS, Laurie Stein Marsh has long been an advocate for domestic violence victims and those affected by
addiction; and

WHEREAS,  Laura has worked thoroughly to assist YWCA to provide leadership training while being instrumental with
institutions such as ADAMH, the Thurber House, Columbus Humane, the Community Shelter Board, and Ohio Domestic
Violence Network for the State of Ohio; and

WHEREAS, on behalf of the citizens of Columbus, we commend Mrs. Stein Marsh for her hard work and dedication to
training leaders and preparing them to make contributions to our community and much more; and

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF COLUMBUS:

That this Council does hereby congratulate Laura Stein Marsh on her June 30th, 2020 retirement from Leadership
Columbus and we wish her much happiness in this next chapter.
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